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To the honourable    

Mr Mavroudis Voridis 

Minister of Health  
 
C.c.:  Mr Nikos Choulis, Chairman of the Special Committee for the List 

Preparation  
Mr D. Lintzeris, President of EOF  
Mr Ch. Karathanos, Advisor of the Minister of Health  
 

Chalandri, December 23, 2014  
Subject: Reimbursement Criteria for the preparation, revision and 
supplementation of the positive list of prescribed medicinal products – Prompt 
application of the M.D.A82961/9-9-2013 (Gov. Gazette 2219/2013) 

 

Dear Minister,  

Further to our letter dated 12/12/2014 titled "Reimbursement Criteria for the 
preparation, revision and supplementation of the positive list of prescribed 
medicinal products" we would additionally like to point out the conditions of 
unfair competition that have emerged following the application of different 
criteria for inclusion in the positive list.  

More specifically, as published in the Gov. Gazette 3376/16.12.2014, certain 
products were excluded from the positive list of prescribed medicinal products, 
since the criteria of the M.D. 82961/9.9.2013 (Gov. Gazette 2219/2013) were not 
implemented, that had been taken into account for the assessment of the products 
included in the respective positive lists with the Gov. Gazettes No 1277/20.5.2014, 
1894/11.7.2014 and Gov. Gazette 2336/29.8.2014 while law 3259/2014 was in 
effect.  

Following the above, we request that the M.D. 82961/9.9.2013 continues to apply, 
in order to promptly restore order in the market with at arms' length conditions for 
all parties involved.  

 

Yours sincerely 

     

 

Paschalis Apostolidis        Michalis Himonas  

Vice President of SFEE      General Manager of SFEE 


